
 

 

Thursday, 17th December  
 

ZOOM MEETING 
 

5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 
 

 
 

Welcome to the programme for our last “virtual” panel discussion of 2020. This will be the tenth session and judging by the numbers joining 
they have been popular, and a valuable alternative given the restrictions caused by the pandemic. The subject this time is all about DC 
pensions and what we can learn from the experience of other national systems. We have three real subject matter experts and potentially the 
findings from some brand new research by the PPI so it promises to be another action packed and educational 90 minutes -with international 
comparisons and lots of scope for discussion and debate. I do hope you can join us as we bring the TPNW curtain down on what has been a 
desperately difficult year for us all. We will be continuing with the panel sessions during 2021 – there is no shortage of fresh topics to discuss – 
and to be first to find out more details join the discussion on the 17th. If for any reason you are unable to make it can I wish you greetings of 
the season and hopefully a more “normal” 2021. But I hope to see as many of you “virtually” as possible on the 17th when we can have an 
early toast to Christmas and the New Year.  
 

Discussion Topic 
 

“DC – lessons from abroad” 
 

Panellists 

 
David Harris 

Managing Director 
TOR Financial Consulting Limited 

 
Daniela Silcock 

Head of Policy Research 
Pensions Policy Institute 

 

 

Tim Gosling 
Head of Pension Policy 

B&CE 

 
David will be known to many of you having 
spoken at TPNW in the past. He is an 
international expert on defined contribution 
pensions systems and wrap platforms. He 
founded TOR following a career with the 
Australian Competition and Consumer 
Commission and as a senior consultant with 
Watson Wyatt in the UK and Washington DC 
He can always be guaranteed to be 
entertaining and maybe even controversial! 
 

 

 
A familiar face at TPNW Daniela leads the PPI 
Policy Research team. Aside from her 
research experience she undertakes a lot of 
media work involving a variety of domestic 
and international audiences, including radio 
and television appearances. 
Daniela originally joined the PPI in 2008 and 
had a brief spell at DWP in 2012. She will be 
sharing some of the PPI’s recent research 
findings on international DC. 

 

 
Tim joined B&CE from the Pensions and 
Lifetime Savings Association (PLSA) in 2015 
and has worked on developing B&CE’s 
pension policy including delivering value for 
money in DC pensions. He has co-authored - 
with Gregg McClymont and Andy Tarrant - a 
book “Towards a New Pensions Settlement: 
The International Experience” and will be 
drawing on some of that material during the 
discussion. 

 

 
 

Please book your place in advance via  enquiries@the-net-work-meetings.com  
We look forward to “seeing” you.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

John Moret 
Chairman 

The-Pensions-Net-Work  

Patricia McSherry 
Managing Director 

The Net-Work Meetings Limited 
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